
Annual General Meeting Saturday May 4th 1929. 

 

Present: Mr Fred Moss in the chair and 32 members. 

 

The Minutes of the last Annual Autumn Meeting and the Special Meeting held Saturday 

March 9th 29 were read and adopted. 

 

The Secretary presented his Report for the past season. It was moved by Mr E Williamson 

that the Report be accepted and that a vote of thanks be accorded to the Secretary. This was 

seconded by Mr Jos H Taylor and carried unanimously. 

 

The Treasurer, Mr G Robson presented the Balance Sheet and explained same in detail. Mr W 

H Andrew moved the adoption of the Balance Sheet, also a vote of thanks to the Treasurer 

for his excellent services, this was seconded by Mr Reg Bennett and carried unanimously. 

 

A hearty vote of thanks was given to the Auditors, Messrs Kershaw and Tildsley, on the 

motion of Mr G Robson, seconded by Mr E S Jones.  

 

The prizes in the Four-ball Foursomes given by Messrs H Ridyard and J H Barratt and played 

this day were then presented by the Captain. The winners being Messrs T Faulkner and W 

Calvert; eight up on bogey. Second Messrs F Jones and H L Boardman and A Taylor & G 

Hough 5 up on bogey. 

 

The Captain then addressed the meeting and stated that he personally thanked the Officers, 

Committee and Members for their support and assistance during the six months of his 

Captaincy. 

 

Under the heading of Other Business, the following items were mentioned. 

 

Mr Jas Kershaw suggested that the number of members be stated on the Balance Sheet. 

 

Mr L Price asked when we should be able to play off the proper tees etc. 

 

Mr A Hall said that he did not consider that the Caddie Engagement question had been 

satisfactorily settled and that the matter should receive further consideration. 

 

Mr W R Stephens asked a question regarding security of tenure in respect of the Golf Club’s 

land. 

 

Mr Sydney Hall introduced the question of the advisability of the Club’s purchase of land to 

make the position of the Club more secure. 

 

The Captain, Mr F Moss in reply stated that the printing of the exact number of members on 

the Balance Sheet would receive the attention of the Committee. The Tees and hole cutting 

were receiving attention. The Caddie Engagement question would receive the early 

consideration of the Committee. The position of the Club in regard to security of tenure was 

explained and the many difficulties in regard to purchasing pointed out. 

 



Mr R wood moved and Mr J Lochead seconded a vote of thanks to the Captain for presiding 

and this terminated the meeting. 

 

              John W Kenworthy 

              Oct 5th 1929. 


